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• The Co-chairs have a shared desire to develop a recommendation to the legislature based on
LCCMR’s collective evaluation of merit.

• The Co-chairs will not let Mason’s and parliamentary procedure impede the process of the
commission coming to consensus.

• The Co-chairs will make a strong recommendation that the legislature does not add projects to
the ENRTF bill that did not apply to and get heard by the LCCMR.

• The commission will collectively choose on 6/27/22 what the evaluation & decision-making
process will be for the 2023 RFP. The Co-chairs agree to uphold that decision on how the
decision-making process will happen (in other words, as a hypothetic example: if the
commission agrees on 6/27/22 that members will talk through each proposal one by one on
allocation day to determine the amount of funding to recommend, then the chair on allocation
day will not entertain a motion to bypass that process).
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